

Mesa Elementary School

Mrs. Melissa E. Roberts, Principal Mr. Robert Laymon, Assistant Principal

703 West 7th Street email: mroberts@cortez.k12.co.us
Cortez, Colorado 81321 email: rlaymon@cortez.k12.co.us

March 28, 2020

Dear Parents of Mesa Elementary Students,

As you heard from our Superintendent, the district will be starting our online school on April 6th. We are all working to get ready to support you and your child(en) in this new way of learning. Please take the district survey, which is available on our website and Facebook. Let us know if you have a need for a Chromebook or if you need help with internet access. Once we know more about your needs, our school will be in touch with more information on how to pick up a Chromebook, if you need one, and how to access the internet.

Mesa staff misses seeing our students and we are excited to reconnect with your family through Mesa's online school. Your child's teacher will be reaching out to you next week to share more information about what their online school will look like starting April 6th and to help answer any questions you may have about this new way of learning. The district will also be putting more information on our website next week, including videos and other resources to help you understand the technology we are using for our online school. If you have questions in the meantime, please feel free to reach out to me by email.

As you probably know the district is starting our school meal service the week of March 30th. This meal service is free to all children under 18 in our district. In order to help us prepare the right amount of food we are asking that parents sign up for meals a week in advance. You can do that by going to our website or the district website and signing up by Wednesday the week before you need the meals. There is more information on this on our website. Our counselors will also be available to assist your family and students with finding other community resources or helping your child deal with stress during this time. All of us at Mesa Elementary are committed to supporting all of our students in every way we can. If you need any assistance with school meals, social emotional learning, or anything else, please feel free to reach out to one of our staff members who will help guide you in the right direction.

We know that everyone in our community is juggling a lot, and parents are trying to navigate new territory. Rest assured that our school staff is here for you and we will do our best to get through this together.

Sincerely,

Melissa E. Roberts

Melissa E. Roberts

email: mroberts@cortez.k12.co.us